
Post-Audit Addendum, Nov. 9, 2016

Once an audit is finalized and billed, it generates the following correspondence:

	 Policy Audit Summary Notification (PASN), which reflects any changes in payrolls and/or  
	 premiums for each classification on the policy.

	 Following the PASN, a Premium Invoice may be generated. This Premium Invoice reflects 	
	 premium adjustments resulting from the audit which could lead to additional premium 	
	 due (debit) or a premium refund (credit). The audit amount is applied (netted) against  
	 the audited term only. 

•	 If the net amount is additional premium due (debit), then the Premium Invoice will 
provide the amount due and the due date. 

•	 If the net amount is a premium refund (credit), then the Premium Invoice will reflect 
this credit and a refund check will be returned to the policyholder or finance company 
on record. A refund cannot be carried forward and credited to a new policy term. 

•	 Note: Any payment made to Chesapeake Employers is always applied to the oldest 
balance on a policyholder’s account.

Questions?   
Call us! 

If you have questions  
concerning your  
premium audit,  
please call  
Chesapeake Employers’  
Contact Center  
at 800-264-4943,  
ext. 336. 
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